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Public Comment  City Council Feb 8, 2022 re: Item 3.6 "Actions Related to the SJC
Guadalupe Gardens Fencing Project"

Alyssa Sandore <
Tue 2/8/2022 8:54 AM
To  City Clerk <

 

 

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

 

 

Hello,

I acknowledge and understand that the phase 1 plan of the Prototype Park at Guadalupe 
Gardens deferred any sort of roller skating space, though I am part of a larger community 
requesting that a roller skate plaza be considered in the plans for phases 2 and 3. As noted in 
the Memorandum, the Guadalupe Gardens survey garnered significant community interest in a 
roller skating space and therefore should be seriously considered as the project develops. 

I support SJ Roll Call’s organized effort to advocate for a rollerskate park/plaza at Guadalupe 
Gardens because San Jose needs a safe, free place for the rollerskate community to come 
together.

I have been roller kating ince 2020 and I have benefitted from roller kating by having a rea on to get out of the 
house, thus improving my physical and mental health. 

It i  difficult to find a afe and welcoming place to roller kate becau e o many of the idewalk  and treet  in San 
Jose need repair or are under construction and it is difficult to find a continuous safe route for exercise. It is also very 
dangerous because of car traffic. I always use the crosswalk and traffic signals, but I have almost been hit many times 
by cars not paying attention or purposefully trying to get close or follow me.

I highly encourage the council to partner with SJ Roll Call to create a free, safe, and accessible 
roller skating space at Guadalupe Gardens, because roller skating is a great form of healthy 
exercise for all ages and it gives everyone the opportunity to get outside and appreciate the 
natural beauty of San Jose

Sincerely,
Alyssa Sandore
A community supporter of SJ Roll Call
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Public Comment  City Council Feb 8, 2022 re: Item 3.6 "Actions Related to the SJC
Guadalupe Gardens Fencing Project”

Don <
Tue 2/8/2022 9:14 AM
To  City Clerk <

 

 

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

 

 

Hi Council!

I acknowledge and understand that the phase 1 plan of the Prototype Park at Guadalupe Gardens 
deferred any ort of roller kating pace, though I am part of a larger community reque ting that a roller 
skate plaza be considered in the plans for phases 2 and 3. As noted in the Memorandum, the 
Guadalupe Garden  urvey garnered ignificant community intere t in a roller kating pace and 
therefore should be seriously considered as the project develops. 

I support SJ Roll Call’s organized effort to advocate for a roller skate plaza at Guadalupe Gardens. 
Roller skating spaces can simultaneously serve at least 15 people per 1,000 square feet, making it one 
of the most efficient uses of public recreation space. We need a skate plaza to accommodate the 
hundreds to thousands of Bay Area skaters who are constantly searching for safe, smooth, shared 
space for family-fun. 

I have been roller skating since 2020 and fell in love with the sport. It is addictive in the best way and 
has been an incredible stress reliever during the pandemic. I've been a part of several communities in 
my life - boarding school, university, dance teams, non-profit work, corporate work - but roller skating 
has been the most inclusive, effective community of them all. 

Unfortunately it is difficult to find a safe and welcoming place to roller skate because there is no public 
investment. 

I highly encourage the council to partner with SJ Roll Call to create a free, safe, and accessible roller 
kating pace at Guadalupe Garden , becau e our communitie  will thrive a  a re ult  

Sincerely,
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Public Comment  City Council Feb 8, 2022 re: Item 3.6 "Actions Related to the SJC
Guadalupe Gardens Fencing Project”

Richard Sprague <
Tue 2/8/2022 9:18 AM
To  City Clerk <

 

 

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

 

 

I acknowledge and understand that the phase 1 plan of the Prototype Park at Guadalupe Gardens 
deferred any ort of roller kating pace, though I am part of a larger community reque ting that a roller 
skate plaza be considered in the plans for phases 2 and 3. As noted in the Memorandum, the 
Guadalupe Garden  urvey garnered ignificant community intere t in a roller kating pace and 
therefore should be seriously considered as the project develops. 

I upport SJ Roll Call’  organized effort to advocate for a roller kate park/plaza at Guadalupe Garden  
because all of SJ Roll Call's efforts bring together community.

I have been roller skating since 2018 and I have benefitted from roller skating by having a safe space to 
skate with others in the community.  

It is difficult to find a safe and welcoming place to roller skate because they are few and far between.

I highly encourage the council to partner with SJ Roll Call to create a free, safe, and accessible roller 
skating space at Guadalupe Gardens, because it will benefit the community at large.

Sincerely,
Richard Sprague
A community supporter of SJ Roll Call

- Richard "spike" Sprague
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Fw: Guadalupe gardens roller rink

City Clerk <
Tue 2/8/2022 9:21 AM
To:  Agendadesk <

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José

200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor

San Jose, CA 95113

Main  408 535 1260

Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: lucila chavez < 

Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 9:19 AM

To: City Clerk < 

Subject: Guadalupe gardens-roller rink
 

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

 

 
Hello my name is Lucila Chavez. 

This is regarding the plans for Guadalupe gardens location. 
We as san jose roll call have proposed a plan to suggest that area to be a roller rink.

I acknowledge and understand .that the phase 1 of the prototype Guadalupe gardens deferred any
sort of roller skating space though i am part of a larger community requesting that a roller skate plaza
be considered in the plans for phases 2 and 3. As noted on the memorandum, the Guadalupe
gardens survey garnered significant community interest in a roller skating space and therefore should
seriously considered as the project develops. 


I support SJ rollcall's organized effort to advocate for a roller skate park/plaza at Guadalupe Gardens
because they have been holding safe spaces for us and have been there  amplifying the communities
voices. To the black lives matter movement, to stop asian hate, and other needed advocacy push. 

I have been roller skating since I 18 and I have benefitted from roller skating by managing my
mental health through the actions of roller skating. It has given me a routine and an
exercise opportunity to be able to 

It is difficult to find a safe and welcoming place to roller skate because  other smooth places are
dedicated to other sports and we get pushed aside when we are utilizing that space first. There are
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even signs that prevent us from skating there as well. 

I highly encourage the council to partner with SJ rollcall to create a free, safe and accessible roller
skating space at Guadalupe Gardens because we have been advocating for a safe skate space for more
than over a year by taking over city hall and using it as a roller rink. We were met with hostility by the
security officers there and not once did any council official come and talk to us regarding the
gathering. That space in itself is another prime example of space not being used at all. If we are to get
pushed away from places not welcoming to roller skaters why not assist us in securing one as we are
also the people from san jose who contribute to the economic growth of this city.

Sincerely
Lucila Chavez
A community supporter of SJ Roll Call

-- 

Lucila Chavez
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Public Comment  City Council Feb 8, 2022 re: Item 3.6 "Actions Related to the SJC
Guadalupe Gardens Fencing Project”

Justin Triano <
Tue 2/8/2022 9:59 AM
To  City Clerk <

 

 

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

 

 

Hello, 

I acknowledge and under tand that the pha e 1 plan of the Prototype Park at Guadalupe Garden  
deferred any sort of roller skating space, though I am part of a larger community requesting that a roller 
kate plaza be con idered in the plan  for pha e  2 and 3  A  noted in the Memorandum, the 

Guadalupe Gardens survey garnered significant community interest in a roller skating space and 
therefore should be seriously considered as the project develops. 

I support SJ Roll Call’s organized effort to advocate for a rollerskate park/plaza at Guadalupe Gardens 
because roller skating needs a home in the Southbay and the Guadalupe Gardens has the potential to 
create not only a uniquely designed safe space for local rollerskakters but to be a great space for roller 
skaters world wide. Being next to amenities like a riverwalk, the airport, a large shopping center as well 
as being centrally located provides a good position for skating culture to take root and thrive

I have been roller skating since 2014 and I have benefitted from roller skating by having a unique and 
supportive community to grow with especially during the pandemic. San Jose has few communities that 
allow all ages and lifestyles to actively participate and rollerskating is one of them. Its welcoming, 
supporting, and uplifting. It has kept me focused and has been a medicine for my mental illness. 
Rollerskating has brought me to new goals that were never imagined for myself previous like being a DJ, 
creating my own dance moves, and participating in Social Justice efforts.  

It i  difficult to find a afe and welcoming place to roller kate becau e although it ha  an e ten ive 
rollerskate history throughout the 1900s San Jose has never fully embraced Roller Skates as a form of 
permanent recreation, e erci e, or artform  Mo t current kate pace  are NOT de igned for roller 
skates so indesign they are not welcoming but also culturally many have developed toxic male 
dominated behavior creating barrier  to new and vulnerable u er  Right now, Roller kating ha  been 
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embraced much by those identifying as women and, 2022, as we put more women in lead, we will see 
spaces created from those point of views and experiences and thus more safe skate spaces. San Jose 
was once remarked as the feminist capitol of the world so I'm confident we will collectively support this 
movement. 

I highly encourage the council to partner with SJ Roll Call to create a free, safe, and accessible roller 
skating space at Guadalupe Gardens, because they have been involved with developing the roller skate 
culture for 8+ years. They have successfully demonstrated safe skate space at City Hall for 46 weeks in 
2021. They have the patience and skill to help manage public space and have been creating cultural 
contributions to the city for many years. All the work they do is rooted in love for the city, its residents 
and the rollerskate community. 

Sincerely,
Justin Triano
Admin for SJ Roll Call
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Public Comment  City Council Feb 8, 2022 re: Item 3.6 "Actions Related to the SJC
Guadalupe Gardens Fencing Project”

Jessariz <
Tue 2/8/2022 9:59 AM
To  City Clerk <

 

 

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

 

 

I acknowledge and understand that the phase 1 plan of the Prototype Park at Guadalupe Gardens
deferred any sort of roller skating space, though I am part of a larger community requesting that a roller
skate plaza be considered in the plans for phases 2 and 3. As noted in the Memorandum, the
Guadalupe Gardens survey garnered significant community interest in a roller skating space and
therefore should be seriously considered as the project develops. 


I upport SJ Roll Call’  organized effort to advocate for a roller kate park/plaza at Guadalupe Garden
because many people including myself turned to roller skating during the beginning & very difficult times
of the pandemic.

I have been roller kating ince June 2020 and I have benefitted from roller kating by decrea ing my
depression and anxiety.  

It is difficult to find a safe and welcoming place to roller skate because every outdoor space is designed
for omething el e and u ually omething that we already have plenty of

I highly encourage the council to partner with SJ Roll Call to create a free, safe, and accessible roller
skating space at Guadalupe Gardens, because it will help many people dealing with mental health
i ue  and it will bring community together e pecially the youth of thi  community

Sincerely,
Jessica Garcia
A community supporter of SJ Roll Call

Sent from my iPhone
 

 

 



2/8/22, 10:46 AM Mail - Agendadesk - Outlook

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/ AAMkADUxOWI4ZjE3LTRkNDEtNGUzMS04MjAwLTIzNzdiYTdkMjc5NAAuAAAAAAC… 2/2

  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

 



2/9/22, 2:17 PM Mail - Agendadesk - Outlook

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/ inbox/id/AAQkADUxOWI4ZjE3LTRkNDEtNGUzMS04MjAwLTIzNzdiYTdkMjc5NAAQA… 1/2

  [E ternal Email]

Some people who received this message don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

FW: Guadalupe River Park

City Clerk <
Tue 2/8/2022 3:58 PM
To:  Agendadesk <

 
 
From: Steve Borkenhagen <  

Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 3:20 PM
To: City Clerk <  The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo
<TheOffi  Mossing, Mackenzie <
District1 <  District2 <  District3 <
District4 <  District5 <  District 6 <
District7 <  District8 <  District9 <
District 10 < 

Subject: Guadalupe River Park
 

 

 

February 7, 2022
 
San Jose Mayor and City Council
200 E Santa Clara Street
San Jose, CA 95113
 
Re: 2/8/2022 Council Item 3.6 Guadalupe Gardens Fencing & Activation Alternatives
 
Dear Honorable Mayor Liccardo, Members of the City Council, and City Clerk:
 
I have been living and working in downtown San Jose since 1977 and I’ve been a Guadalupe River Park user and supporter since then.
 
I submit this letter to support Staff’s Recommendation regarding the report on Guadalupe Gardens Fencing & Activation Alternatives: the
Prototype Park Concept, Vehicle Prevention Project, and long-term programming and stewardship planning with the Guadalupe River Park
Conservancy. 
 
Additionally, I support the Memorandum submitted by Mayor Liccardo and Councilmembers Peralez, Cohen, and Mahan to ensure the $1.5
million identified in Staff’s Memo will be used to supplement the proposed activations, rather than for a perimeter chain-link fence.
 
The Guadalupe Gardens Activation Project is an opportunity to catalyze the community engagement, design, and programming of an open
space that can provide many public benefits to our city and region.
 
I acknowledge the current activation proposals reflect the pressing need to address FAA compliance of our airport with yet-to-be identified
funding sources. I ask that additional support be provided to staff to ensure the public outreach, stakeholder engagement, and long-term
implementation planning needed for a roadmap to the full development of the Guadalupe Gardens.
 
I also recognize the current challenges and additional resources needed to providing housing and services to the unsheltered residents in
the park by the June 30, 2022 compliance deadline, and we hope City Council and Staff come to a recommendations centered around
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accelerated rehousing
 
We have an opportunity to create a new park in our city that benefits our residents  Given its place and time  this park can be a gateway to
San Jose, increase connection to nature, recreation, and community wellness, and become a positive symbol of our city’s recovery.
 
Please create a faster timeline for the removal of vehicles next to the trail as well as all inoperable vehicles.  The deadline being
recommended is 5 months from now that s far too long   Inoperable cars in neighborhoods can be towed after 3 days   They re not
currently legally permitted on the trail at all.  There’s no reason to wait 5 months.  Waiting will only attract more vehicles.
 
Sincerely,
 
Steve Borkenhagen
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Fw: Guadalupe Gardens Activation Concept & Fencing Project

City Clerk <
Wed 2/9/2022 6:42 AM
To:  Agendadesk <

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José

200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14th Floor

San Jose, CA 95113

Main  408 535 1260

Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: Arrillaga, Jeff <Jeff 

Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 12:39 PM

To: City Clerk < 

Subject: Guadalupe Gardens Activation Concept & Fencing Project
 

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

 

 
 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended
recipient, and may contain information that is confidential, privileged and exempt from disclosure
under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are not permitted to read, disclose,
reproduce, distribute, use or take any action in reliance upon this message and any attachments, and
we request that you promptly notify the sender and immediately delete this message and any
attachments as well as any copies thereof. Delivery of this message to an unintended recipient is not
intended to waive any right or privilege. Newmark is neither qualified nor authorized to give legal or
tax advice, and any such advice should be obtained from an appropriate, qualified professional advisor
of your own choosing.

 

 



  
 
 

February 7, 2022 

 

 

San Jose Mayor and City Council 

200 E Santa Clara Street 

San Jose, CA 95113 

 

Re: 2/8/2022 Council Item 3.6 Guadalupe Gardens Fencing & Activation Alternatives 

 

Dear Honorable Mayor Liccardo, Members of the City Council, and City Clerk, 

 

We submit this letter to support Staff’s Recommendation regarding the report on Guadalupe Gardens 

Fencing & Activation Alternatives: the Prototype Park Concept, Vehicle Prevention Project, and long-term 

programming and stewardship planning with the Guadalupe River Park Conservancy.  Additionally, we 

support the Memorandum submitted by Mayor Liccardo and Councilmembers Peralez, Cohen, and Mahan to 

ensure the $1.5 million identified in Staff’s Memo will be used to supplement the proposed activations, rather 

than for a perimeter chain-link fence. 

 

The Guadalupe Gardens Activation Project is an opportunity catalyze the community engagement, design, and 

programming of an open space that can provide many public benefits to our City and region. We believe the 

opportunity of this Project shares several of our priorities: 

 

• Safety 

• Cleanliness 

• Vibrancy 

 

We acknowledge the current activation proposals reflect the pressing need to address FAA compliance of our 

airport with yet-to-be identified funding sources. We ask that additional support is provided to staff to ensure 

the public outreach, stakeholder engagement, and long-term implementation planning needed for a roadmap 

to the full development of the Guadalupe Gardens. 

 

We also recognize the current challenges and additional resources needed to providing housing and services 

to the unsheltered residents in the park by the June 30, 2022 compliance deadline, and we hope City Council 

and Staff come to a recommendation centered around accelerated rehousing. 

 

We have an opportunity to create a new park in our City that benefits to our residents. Given its place and 

time, this park can be a gateway to San Jose, increase connection to nature, recreation, and community 

wellness, and become a positive symbol of our City’s recovery. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeff Arrillaga 

Managing Partner, Urban Community 




